
ELK GROVE FEEDER BASKETBALL
Tryout Information

When: Saturday, September 26
5th and 6th Grades: 5:30-7:00 PM 
7th and 8th Grades: 7:00-8:30 PM

Where: Roselle Park District (555 W. Bryn Mawr Ave, Roselle, IL 60172)

Who: Any 5th, 6th, 7th, or 8th Grade Student Who Will Attend EGHS in the Future

The EGHS Feeder Basketball program is a great way for future Grenadiers to become acclimated with the basketball 
program. It provides the individual with a chance to play with kids from multiple schools, who will also attend EGHS in 
the future. During the pandemic, this is a great opportunity for the student-athlete to get out of the house and interact 

with his peers.

Due to the current pandemic, basketball in Illinois has been deemed medium-risk, meaning we are limited to Level 1 
and 2 activities. This means we are allowed to practice and play intrasquad scrimmages until the state gives us 

clearance to play competitive games against non Elk Grove High School participants, which we hope will be by the end 
of 2020 or early in 2021.

For more information please visit our website: EGHS Boys Feeder Basketball

If you have any comments or questions, please contact Feeder Director Scott Casterton 
Casterton@sbcglobal.net

This activity is not sponsored by 
Community Consolidated School 
District 59, any of its schools, or 

groups officially associated with 
the District.
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